P.O. BOX 1384
E! PBSD COMPANY JAL. NEW MEXICO 88252

PHONE: 505-395-2551

January 30, 1981

0il Conservation Division

FEs 02 1981
State of New Mexico -
P. 0. Drawer DD o
Artesia, ®M 88210 i

AL mA, OFFICE

Gentlemen:

This is to advise that on March 26, 1980 the Gulf 0il Corporation's ¢/
Franklin et al Federal #2 gas well located in Unit G of Section 9 , Township 24,

Range 24 , Eddy County, New Mexico was disconnected from EL Paso Natural Gas Co.'s
gathering system.

This discornection was due to well being temporarily abandoned.
Yours truly,

PERMIAN DIVISION DISPATCHING DEPARTMENT
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'Trav1s R. Elliott
Gas Production Status Analyst"

TRE:bl

cc: Mr, James Kaptenia, 0.C.D., Santa Fe, NM
Proration Dept.
H. C. Whitt
Gas Purchases
Sam Smith
H. P. Logan
M. E. McEuen
R. L. Tabb
Measurement
Earl Smith
Vernon Rogers
R. T. Speer
B. D, Ballard
Operator
File



